Review of: “Using geochemical tracers to distinguish groundwater and parafluvial inflows in rivers (the Avon Catchment, SE Australia)” by I. Cartwright and H. Hofmann (hess-2015-329)
The paper uses radon activities and chloride concentrations in the Avon River, southeast Australia to determine the distribution of groundwater inflows and understand the importance of parafluvial flow on the radon budget. The distribution of radon activities and chloride concentrations implies that the Avon River contains alternating gaining and losing reaches, which changed their locations as a result of major floods in 2011 to 2013 that caused significant movement of the floodplain sediments.

I recommend acceptance at this stage. The paper has been extensively revised in accordance with the recommendations of the two referees. It reads well and appears to be structured in a nearly optimum way. The results are significant.

A couple of suggested detail changes are:
1. Radon does not need to be capitalised in the title.

2. Page 1, Line 14: insert word “… inflows would exceed …”

3. P1, L18: Missing word “… alluvial (what?) in reaches …”. Alluvial sediments?

4. P2, L18: “… distribution and quantity of groundwater …” not “distribution of and quantity groundwater …”

5. P3, L22: “… even where …” not “… even if where …”

6. P4, L11: “calculated” not “caluclated”

